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Community Awareness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The HSCPCR and District Child Protection Unit (DCPU) teams visited Santosh 

Nagar and organized a community awareness program. The event was led 

by HSCPCR President Ms. Suman Rana, along with Mr. Ganesh, Ms. Garima, 

and Ms. Aparna from DCPU, and Ms. Archana from the HSCPCR team. The team 

appreciated Nav Srishti’s efforts in children’s education and women’s empowerment. 

They recommended installing CCTV cameras in key community areas, and Mr. 

Kushal Pal was requested to submit a formal letter for the same.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Legal Awareness 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sewage System in the Community 

 

 

 

We successfully organized a Legal Awareness Program at the Mahipalpur 

Ladies Barrack, focusing on two critical issues: domestic 

violence and workplace harassment. The session aimed to educate and 

empower the women residing in the barrack by providing them with a clear 

understanding of their legal rights and available protections under the law.  

Nav Srishti Organization, Faridabad formally requested Mr. Ajay Bansal 

through a letter to address the urgent need for a sewage system in the 

community. Responding to the request made by Nav Srishti and the 

community members, Mr. Bansal assured that proper arrangements and 

construction work for sewage and water drainage will be carried out in the 

community soon.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A meeting was organized at the Police Commissioner Headquarters to discuss 

child safety. During the meeting, the Joint Commissioner stated that children 

will receive training at the school level on child rights awareness, protection, 

social understanding, and discipline. This training will be conducted in a 

format similar to NCC and will be led by Police Master Trainers appointed by 

the police department. Representatives from the District Child Protection Unit 

(DCPU), Education Department, Red Cross Society, and Nav Srishti 

organization Faridabad were present at the meeting. 

 

Address - 306/3, Near Holi Chowk, Neb Sarai, IGNOU Road, Maidan   

Garhi, New Delhi - 110068 

Email    info@navsrishti.org  

 Phone – 8448693484 

Website – www.navsrishti.org 

For Donation - https://navsrishti.org/donate-us/ 

Your contribution to Nav Srishti is under tax exemption of u/s 80G of 

Income Tax Act, 1961 

mailto:info@navsrishti.org
http://www.navsrishti.org/
https://navsrishti.org/donate-us/

